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Mountfield News 

 Christmas Fair 

We had a lovely afternoon at our Christmas fair on 

Thursday 6th December. There were so may great stalls 

and lots of people walked away with lovely prizes. A    

special visit from Santa and his elf helper made the     

afternoon a huge success!  

 

We raised just over £1260 on the day  

 Christmas raffle 

Congratulations to those of you with 

winning tickets. 

Many thanks to all those who donated: 

PTA, Staff, Halfords, The Workshop              

Hairdressers, The Barbers Kenton, 

Kenton Subway, M&S, Kenton         

Beauticians, Graham’s newsagents    

Kenton, The Spar, Kenton Sports     

Centre, LA taxis and Emma Shaw and 

Victoria Hockley. Many thanks also to 

parents who donated and/or           

supported on the day. 

School Clubs 

After school clubs will       

resume week             

beginning 14th January.  

There are no after 

school clubs on the 

first week back.  

Don’t forget 

 
School re-opens on Monday 7th January. The children 

need to be in school and on time to find out all about 

their exciting new projects and enjoy the fun. 

Attendance is always important! 

Project Outcomes  
It has been fabulous to see so many of you at the children’s    

project outcome events. The children have clearly enjoyed 

and engaged fully in their learning this term and the events 

have demonstrated huge amounts of new knowledge, skills and 

understanding!  

Breakfast 

Club 

Breakfast club 

will reopen on 

Monday 7th 

January. 

Parent Teacher Association (PTA) 

Time on your hands? Want to help? 

We would love more new faces to join us—you could be involved in 

lots of events or just now and again. Any help is always             

appreciated.  

Please see Sam Hall or any member of office staff if you would 

be interested in finding out more. 
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Diary of events  

Monday 7th  School reopens for the new term  

Monday 7th 

January 

Reception children’s project launch (Royal Ball) 

Monday 7th—

Wednesday 9th 

January 

Robinwood residential Year 6 and some Y5 

 

Thursday 10th 

January 

AM: Year 2 to Seven Stories  

Thursday 17th 

January 

2pm: Reception parents invited in to make Royal 
Crowns. 

  

 

Wishing all our families a very 
happy Christmas and a New Year 
filled with health 
and happiness. 

 

We can’t wait to see you all back in school 
after the holidays in 2019 for new learning 

journeys and adventures. 

Robinwood 2019 

For all those Year 6 children (and some Year 5’s) who are going to 

Robinwood– please remember this is the first day back at school after 

the holidays. Bring all clothes and supplies needed to school at the   

normal time. Parents are welcome to wait with children until they set off 

on their way. 


